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Review of recycled water and related services for 

public water utilities 

Invitation for submissions 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) is 

reviewing its pricing arrangements for recycled water and related 

services for Sydney Water, Hunter Water, the Central Coast 

Council and Essential Energy (in Broken Hill). 

IPART has released an Issues Paper which provides relevant 

background information and identifies key issues. 

Interested parties have the opportunity to provide submissions to 

IPART’s Issues Paper by 12 October 2018.  Information 

regarding the process of lodging submissions is available on the 

IPART website. 

This Issues Paper is available on the IPART website at 

www.ipart.nsw.gov.au, or by calling Maria Tortura on 

(02) 9290 8478. 

Inquiries should be directed to Cato Jorgensen on 

(02) 9113 7724 or ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 

PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop  NSW  1240 
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